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Yolo Fire Protection District 

P.O. Box 466 

Yolo, CA  95697 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES – September 25, 2020 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Yolo Fire Protection District met on September 25, 2020, in a 

special session at the Yolo Fire Station.  Commissioner Louie Muller called the meeting to order at  

7:00 AM. 

 

Commissioners present:  Louie Muller, Steve Weiss and Lynnel Pollock. 

Commissioners absent:   None 

Also present:  Fire Chief Dan Tafoya, Jr. 

 

Introductions:  None.   

 

Public Comment: None. 

 

Discussion of Future Coverage for Knights Landing and Robbins Fire Protection Districts: 

Commissioners reviewed call data for 2020 for response to Knights Landing and Robbins Fire 

Protection Districts.  Approximately half of the calls for both districts were the result of the automatic 

aid provisions; the other half were for mutual aid. Concerns discussed included leaving our district 

without resources while on out of district calls, costs involved with responding, and the fact that our 

district is a volunteer department with a limited number of people able to respond.  The consensus was 

to write a letter to Knights Landing and Robbins Fire Protection Districts outlining the terms under 

which Yolo Volunteer Fire Department will respond.  Commissioner Pollock offered to draft the letters 

for review by the other Commissioners.  Fire Chief Tafoya will discuss the matter with Yolo County 

Communications. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 AM. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Lynnel Pollock, Secretary 


